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To: Stacy Radford; Bukowski, Rob
Cc: Liz Burdick; Meredith Badalucca; Brad Parsons; Ames, Nicholas; John Carlson
Subject: RE: 23SITE8 - 669 Rte 163, Oakdale, CT
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
In response to the attached additional review comments from the Town Engineer dated 7/24/23, attached is a PDF of the test pit results in question.  The results of the test pits, excavated to a depth of 2 feet, are a
confirmation that this trench work will be occurring outside of the limits of the landfill cap.  The locations for these test pits are indicated on both sheets V101 and C101 and on the screen captures below I have
circled them in red.
Also, in response to phone call received earlier today from Liz Burdick, we are working to put together the requested estimated cost for the proposed erosion control measures for the town’s E&S bond estimate.  If
anything else is required at this time, we will be happy to respond & provide responses and/or materials promptly.  Thanks.
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Best regards,
 
James Cerkanowicz, PE
Manager of Permitting
Verogy | 124 LaSalle Road, 2nd Floor
West Hartford, CT 06107
M: 860.335.1971

  

 
 

From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org> 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:55 AM
To: James Cerkanowicz <jcerkanowicz@verogy.com>; Bukowski, Rob <Bukowski.Rob@wseinc.com>
Cc: Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Subject: 23SITE8 - 669 Rte 163, Oakdale, CT
 
Good Morning:
 
Please find attached hereto additional comments submitted from the Town Engineer regarding the above Application.
 
Thank You!
Stacy Radford
Administrative Assistant – Dept. of Land Use & Development
Town of Montville
310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone:  (860) 848-6779
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